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After school library session 

A reminder that the library will be open every Fri-
day after school until 4 p.m. It is a great oppor-
tunity for you and your child to choose a library 
book together or just come along and spend some 
time sharing books. I look forward to seeing you 
there. 

 

 

Please note—you can obtain a 
copy of any letters by contacting the office. 

28.09.18 Football match (specific pupils) 

28.09.18 Football tournament (specific pupils) 

01.10.18 Teach your monster to read 
(Reception—Year 2) 

03.10.18 Westonbirt Arboretum (Year 1) 

03.10.18 Girls’ Football tournament (specific 
pupils) 

03.10.18 Wyvern concert (specific pupils) 

03.10.18 Parent Support Adviser sessions 

05.10.18 Individual photographs on 11th Octo-
ber 2018 

05.10.18 Local environment walk (Year 6) 

08.10.18 Football match 18.10.18 (specific children) 

10.10.18 After school clubs—places offered 

10.10.18 Swindon Schools Cross Country (specific 

children) 

11.10.18 Boys’ Writing workshop (Year 5) 

11.10.18 Armistice production (Year 5&6) 

 

Hot School Meals 

 

School Gateway will be updated early next 
week with the menus for Term 2.  

Please ensure you place your orders for at 
least Monday 5th November before mid-
night on Saturday 3rd November.   

Monday 5th November will be a themed 
menu day which 
the children will 
love.  

 

R.L.K. Supporters’ News 

A big thank you to all those who came along to sup-
port the nearly new uniform sale last month. It was a 
great opportunity for people to get a few bargains as 
well as meet some of the Supporters, face to face.  

We are delighted to have supported the school’s en-
richment of the curriculum this week by paying for 
the visiting theatre production of The Railway Chil-
dren for Key Stage 2 children. A great time was had by 
all with very positive feedback from both adults and 
children alike. The Supporters will be funding a per-
formance by the same theatre group after Christmas 
for the children in Key Stage 1. 

The next RLK Supporters’ meeting will be on Monday 

15th October at 7.30 in Mrs Beale’s classroom (next to 

the School Office). Come along and see what we do - 

we would love to see you there!  

Bible Exhibition 

As part of our RE curriculum for KS2, we were pleased 
to have the Bible Exhibition come into school in con-
junction with the Swindon Evangelical Church.  A 
whistle stop tour by an excellent storyteller of the 
stories from the Bible, from Genesis to Revelation as 
well as  food tasting and dress up really engaged the 
children. They listened brilliantly and answered lots of 
questions.  It was a good visit, with special thanks to 
Helen Jackson from SEC who organised it. 

 

At Robert le Kyng we represent a broad community of 
people and if you know of a Leader or teacher from 
your community who would be good with children 
and happy to share their knowledge with the children 
please contact us through the office. 



Newsletter Date —12th October 2018 

RLK NEWS  

Robert Le Kyng Primary School 

 

 

 Here are some samples of the artwork that Key 
 stage 2 pupils have been working on during  their 
 after school club. 

 

 I am sure you will all agree that the children have 
 done some amazing work. 


